
December BulleƟn

The engine is moving the train full steam ahead and CA is sƟll leading 
the Western Division in 1st Place and 11th in the NaƟon!  We are 
approaching the DEC staƟon in Anaheim.  The fire crew is looking 
forward to celebraƟng the Units that have had membership success to 
date.

We currently have 37 Units at 75%, 22 more at 85%, 8 more at 95%, 7 
more at 100%, and 11 more Units with 100% + 2 (at least)!!  These 
Units are leading this Department to maintain our status at NaƟonal.  
Currently, CA is leading the We Western Division in 1st Place, and 11th in 
the NaƟonal ranking.   As a Department we are currently siƫng at 67% 
to date.  Great Job team!!  Unfortunately- with good comes 
opportuniƟes.  We sƟll have 8 Units that have failed to submit any 
membership at all.  We need to get these dues in to accomplish our ALA
goals and our mission for veterans and their families!

Our Department rankings are as follows-
1. 6th Area @ 71.99%
2. 2nd Area @ 70.89%
3. 5th Area @ 65.06%
4. 3rd Area @ 64.04%
5. 1st Area @ 63.79%
6. 4th Area @ 60.82%



Please keep the momentum and get us to the staƟon; 75% by 
December 7th!  We have 452 more members paid to date than the 
same Ɵme last year.  Great job to the hardworking members keeping us
going!!

Please remember December 14th is the last day to get your dues in for 
the 2nd Chance drawing for Vegas- who is going to win???

Let’s keep going to get the Department President Gloria to the 100% 
staƟon at NaƟonal ConvenƟon- we CAN do this!!

Maureen O’Brien- Sacco
Membership Chairman

Area 1 – Carolyn Smith
Area 2- Ce Ce Harvey
Area 3- Marcia Monroe
Area 4- Diana Livas
Area 5- Donna MaƩox
Area 6- PaƩy MarƟnez


